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NOTICE OF PUBLIC POSTING:

  

The NORWALK-LA MIRADA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT is REQUESTING APPLICATIONS;
FOR THE FORMING OF A COMMITTEE, FOR MEMBERS TO PARTICIPATE IN EXPLORING
THE NAMING OF LA MIRADA H.S. SOFTBALL FIELD.

  

APPLICATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED BEGINNING APRIL 17, 2017 THROUGH APRIL 28,
2017 AND NEED TO BE SUBMITTED NO LATER THAN 2:00 P.M. ON THE LAST DAY.

  

PLEASE SUBMIT APPLICATIONS TO:

  NORWALK-LA MIRADA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  ATTN: MAINTENANCE &
OPERATIONS DEPARTMENT  12820 PIONEER BLVD. NORWALK, CA 90650
  

 IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CALL MYRA LOPEZ, FACILITIES MANAGER AT
562-210- 2030.

  

APPLICATIONS CAN BE FOUND ON THE DISTRICT’S WEBSITE at NLMUSD.ORG  (ON
THE HOMEPAGE).
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http://www.nlmusd.org/

